
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We are very excited to announce back to 
school, in-person instruction at the ESC Early 
Childhood Program at Westwood. We will 
begin on October 5, 2020, as this is when 
transportation provided by Washington Local 
is first available.  Safety will be our first priority, 
so we will be taking precautions the moment 
that staff and students enter the building.  In 
the event that we need to quarantine a 
classroom or the school due to a COVID-19 
breakout, our staff and students will move 
back into remote learning.  
You will be receiving more information about arrival, departure, and details of 
what the school day will look like by Monday, September 21, 2020.  

We are also asking that you view our attached Health Pledge.  We are asking 
for your support in keeping our school COVID-19 free by following our program 
guidelines, pledging to report your child’s illness, and keeping your child home 
when necessary. 

Also, we are able to help assist with preschool tuition for qualifying students.  
Your child must be 4 years of age on or before October 1, 2020.  If you, or 
someone you know, may qualify please e-mail Kay Weidmann at 
kweidmann@esclakeeriewest.org  We still have open spots for the 20-21 school 
year. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  I can be reached at 
astmarie@esclakeeriewest.org or 419-246-3131. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 
Amy St. Marie M.Ed 
Early Childhood Supervisor 
ESC of Lake Erie West 
2275 Collingwood Blvd. 
Toledo, OH  42620 
Office Phone - 419-246-3131 
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